St John's Community Primary School and Nursery



Weekly Newsletter 22nd July 2022

Dear Parents,

What a truly unforgettable year we have had! However through all of the challenges we have seen the children in our school be incredible, brave, funny, daring and courageous. They have worked together, tackled new things with gusto and thoroughly made us proud!

Our Year 6 pupils have said a sad farewell and we have wished them well on their new journey to high school. I would like to take this opportunity to wish all of you a really wonderful summer holidays. We look forward to seeing you all in September as we look to a new year ahead.

Kind regards

Becky Quinn

Dates for your Diary

July

22nd—Last day of Term

September

6th—Children Return to school

<u>October</u>

21st-Last Day of School

24th—28th - Half Term

31st—Children Return to school

December

16th—Last Day of School

January 2023

4th—Children Return to school

Broadland Cluster Swimming Gala

Congratulations to the St John's team for winning the Cluster Swimming Gala on Monday 18th July.

A big thank you to Mrs Bucklee and Mrs Matson who helped with the event at Broadland High School.





Explore The Gadgeteers Book Collection!

Every book has been specially chosen by an expert group of readers for every-body taking part in the Summer Reading Challenge to enjoy.

https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk

Summer Uniform

Please note from <u>Tuesday 6th September—Friday 21st October</u> pupils may continue to wear summer uniform. A polite reminder: as St John's is a uniform school, we would ask all parents to ensure that the correct uniform is provided and worn in a manner that upholds the high standards and ethos of the school.

<u>Boys</u>	
Polo shirt with school logo	
Grey shorts/trousers	
Black/grey socks	
Black shoes	

<u>Girls</u>
Polo shirt with school logo
Grey skirt/trousers/pinafore
Green & white summer dress
White socks
Black shoes

The Foundation Stage uniform remains unchanged.

School Uniform Order cut off and delivery Dates

Place orders on or before 11th August for delivery to school 2nd September.

For any orders placed after the final deadline of the 11^{th} August, we can not guarantee delivery before school starts back on 6^{th} September.

To order uniform online visit www.retroalley.co.uk and click on 'your school', select St John's - the rest is easy!

